
 

 

 

 
 

  
 

 

 
 
Dear Applicant, 
 
Thank you for your interest in the position of Teaching Assistant at Wigmore Primary 
School. 
 
Wigmore is a 3-form entry primary school on the outskirts of Luton. We are proud of our 
pupils; they are friendly, kind, polite and keen to learn in their environment.  
 
We are lucky to have good support from our parents and work well in partnership with 
them. Our governing body works hard and is very supportive of the school and staff. We 
work well together to achieve good outcomes for pupils.  
 
We pride ourselves on the support given to developing staff skills, with coaching, 
mentoring and training offered to develop these skills.  
 
Our aim at Wigmore is to ensure all pupils leave us with a sound knowledge and 
confidence, taking them on to high school and further, enabling them to fulfil their 
ambitions.  
 
If you feel you would like to be a part of this, it would be really great to hear from you. You 
are very welcome to visit us before submitting your application.  
Please email admin@wigmore.primaryluton.co.uk or call the school office on 01582 616101 if 
you would like to arrange a visit.  
 
 
Yours faithfully 
Damien Johnston 
Head Teacher 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Headteacher:  Damien Johnston Deputy Headteacher: Tracey Willis  SENDCo: Pippa Clark 

Assistant Headteachers: Shuhana Islam and Sam Clarke Business Manager: Helen Halsey 
 

 

Phone: 01582 616101 

Email: admin@wigmore.primaryluton.co.uk 

Address: Twyford Drive, Luton, LU2 9TB 
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